
Announcements Nov 16, 2023  
 
 

All students that signed up for the NBCC Open House Tour for Friday, November 17th need 
to be at the bus entrance by 10:00.  We will be returning back to the school by noon.  If you 
have any questions please reach out to Mr. Wright. 
 

Art club will start today Thursday Nov. 16th after school in Mr. McEwing's classroom.  
 


